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Mr. Chairman, 



It is in this connection that my delegation would like to support the DPI for the new strategic 
innovations it has adopted in the expansion of its operational base by building new 
partnership with Governments, civil society and the private sector, investing more in 
information and communication technologies and bolstering its information presence in key 
locations by reallocating resources and strengthening professional staffing. 



however, this assignment could become more difficult for DPI, unless it is equipped with an 
adequate budget. We should focus our energies on finding a solution to this problem. 

Thank you Mr. Chairman. 
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